
College Works Painting Reference Letter 
William G. Kestelik, A. I. A. 
Architect 
Downers Grove, Illinois 
 
I am writing this recommendation letter on behalf of Steve Bauer of College Works Painting, for 
the wonderful painting job he accomplished for my home. 
 
William G. Kestelik, A. I. A. 
Architect 
Downers Grove, Illinois 
 
July 14, 2004 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing this recommendation letter on behalf of Steve Bauer of College Works Painting, for 
the wonderful painting job he accomplished for my home. 
 
Steve’s professionalism, communication and competency were exemplary. I would recommend 
Steve and his team to tackle the toughest of jobs. The project Steve did was started on-time, 
and completed on-time with minimal aggravation. The clean-up after the completion of the 
project was very admirable and thorough. 
 
Please consider using Steve and his team for whatever project you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William Kestelik 
 

 


